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Telephone:
01245 467474

Facsimile:
01245 461949

Headteacher:
Mrs K Mills                                                           
Friday November 13th 
Dear Parents/Carers

It has been an exciting and colourful week and the school is looking fantastic with all of the Diwali decorations which can be found in the classes and in the Atrium.

We would like to say a huge thank you to all the visitors who have joined us in school this week to make the children’s learning experiences so much more engaging and inspirational.

Our Celebration day has been a huge success and the children looked absolutely amazing!
War Veterans
We have been extremely honoured this week to welcome our war veterans into school. Not only have they taught both the staff and children some amazing facts, they have also acted as inspirational speakers who had the children captivated.
On Wednesday we observed a two minute silence to remember the soldiers who gave their lives so that we can be free today.

Year One Teddylympians 

We are really making a habit of doing well when we compete against other schools at sporting events and this week was no exception.
On Tuesday, a group of 8 Year Ones took a trip to Chelmsford Athletics Centre to take part in a mini Olympics- not only did they win on the day but with a massive 112 points scored, they are now the overall Chelmsford Teddylympians!!!

Well done to Holly, Reuben, Layla, Tife, Alex, Maryam, Thomas and Charlie.

We can’t wait for the shield to take pride of place back at BFI!

Year Two lunchtime field kit
Traditionally, our Year Two children have the opportunity in the Autumn term to use the field at lunchtimes as part of their play area. This allows for the rest of the school to have more room to run around on the playground as well as allowing our Year Two children to have a bit more responsibility.
If your child would like to use the field at lunchtimes, they will need to bring suitable clothing to wear. This should include a pair of tracksuit bottoms, sweatshirt and change of trainers/suitable shoes. The clothing should be brought into school in a separate named bag and be left in school. This is just for our Year Two children.
School Website 
Don’t forget to check the website regularly. It is updated on a weekly basis with photos, information and work from the children. If we hold a workshop, the notes from the session will be added to the appropriate page. ie the reading workshop notes will be found under the reading tab at the top of the page.
Winter Bazaar
FOBFS PTA Winter Bazaar

THIS SATURDAY from 2-4:30pm

 

Variety of Stalls: 
Pocket Money toys/gifts, Stocking Fillers,

Handmade Sweets and Treats, Adult & Children’s Jewellery,

Handmade Hairbands/Bows, Christmas Decorations/Trinkets,

Personalised Framed Art, Children’s Author, Family Fete Games,

Guess the Weight of the Cake, Candyfloss, Hot Sweet Waffles

and much more……

Refreshments and Raffle in The Barn
TOY SALE – Donations gratefully accepted up until Friday

COME AND JOIN THE FUN

Adults: £1/ Children: Free

We look forward to seeing you there!
Five Nights at Freddy’s
It has come to our attention that some of our children are watching a game called Five Nights at Freddys on Youtube. There are scenes within this game which are very frightening for young children and I am aware that it has caused a number of children to have nightmares after watching the clips. 

Please be mindful that it is very easy for children to access inappropriate materials on Youtube in a very short amount of time.

Please check your settings to ensure that they are at the highest filter level possible.
Kate Mills
Headteacher

Building Futures, Inspiring Success.











